
From: Andy Dunn - Infinite Touch   
Sent: Wednesday 27 April 2022 14:24 
To: cdp <cdp@leitrimcoco.ie> 
Subject: Gold Mining 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I was saddened and disappointed to hear that gold prospecting licenses have been granted for North 
Leitrim. 
 
I’m of the opinion that our natural beauty, tourism, and farming are much more important to the 
county than any short term boost in jobs that may come from mining. 
 
The Leitrim County Development plan should reflect the unanimous will of Leitrim County 
Councillors who have registered their opposition to gold mining. 
 
Can this be something that’s done now, much as it was with fracking? 
 
Thanks for your time, 
 
Andy 
 

 

 
   Andy Dunn 
   Founder & CEO 
 
   Tel: 086 0230879 
   Web: infinitetouch.ie 
   Email: andy@infinitetouch.ie 
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